
Starting June 1, 2022 NISRA transitioned to using Rainout Line as our only notification of
program changes or cancellations. Make sure to register if you have not already so you
don’t miss any program cancellations or changes.

NISRA staff can update a status at any time, including the weekends and after hours.
Once a status is changed, the information on the Rainout Line is automatically updated.

RAINOUT LINE
NEW PROGRAM NOTIFICATION SYSTEM

Ways to Use Rainout Line:
CALL: NISRA's Rainout Line at 815-427-1717 and listen to the prompts for program
updates

APP: You can download the Rainout Line app on your phone, allowing you to check the
status at any time

ALERTS: You can be alerted by email and text message of updates as they occur

WEB: Check the status of programs on NISRA's website at nisra.org and click the
Rainout Line symbol in the upper right-hand corner

Go to www.rainoutline.com, chose login and create a new user account

Verify your email address

Follow NISRA's status by entering NISRA in the search bar or the Rainout Line number

Click the star symbol to add NISRA to your favorites

You can then choose what programs you want email and/or text message updates from
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How to Register:

You can find a tutorial on our website homepage under "News & Events". 
Call the NISRA Office at (815) 459-0737 with any questions!


